
CHARGE UP
FAIRFAX

What is it?
Charge Up Fairfax is a program that supports Fairfax County
community associations (such as homeowner’s or condominium

MO

associations) in overcoming challenges, both technical and
financial, in installing on-site electric vehicle (EV) charging
stations for residents and their guests.

View the full process on Charge Up Fairfax’s webpage.

How does it work?
1.Prepare to apply by surveying residents, identifying

potential charging locations and reviewing governance
documents and funding options.

2.Submit an online application. You’ll be notified within 1
month of the application deadline if you are accepted into
the program.

3.Participate in an engineering site visit and receive a
feasibility memo to examine power sources, barriers,
costs and timeline.

4.Select a contractor to obtain quotes, select equipment,
and complete the design, permitting, and installation.

5.Request a reimbursement grant from the county after
installation is complete.

ELECTRIC VEHICLE CHARGING

www.fairfaxcounty.gov/environment-
energy-coordination/charge-up-fairfax

How much financial assistance is available?
Communities in the Charge Up Fairfax program can get one-
third of eligible expenses for the installation of charging
stations, up to $5,000. Communities classified as having high or
very high vulnerability in the Fairfax County Vulnerability Index,
or classified as disadvantaged in the Federal Government’s
Justice40 Initiative, may be eligible for up to $12,000.*
Communities that demonstrate a strong technical, understanding but require financial support may
qualify to participate for a grant-only option.

Why install EV chargers?
• EVs have no tailpipe emissions,

which means cleaner air and a
healthier environment

• EVs are less expensive to
maintain and fuel

• Green amenities like EV
chargers are viewed positively
by home buyers and renters

• Fairfax County currently waives
the fee on permits for EV
charging stations

Visit Charge Up
Fairfax’s webpage.
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